
 

PLACENTIA-YORBA LINDA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUPERINTENDENT’S TEACHER ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 

Thursday, January 27, 2022, 3:30 p.m. 

PYLUSD Board Room 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

 

WELCOME 

Dr. Linda Adamson, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services 

 

Dr. Adamson discussed the purpose and process of the LCAP input meetings, and stressed the 
importance and value of hearing from the District’s various stakeholders. The District hosts several 
input sessions for the District’s many stakeholder groups. Areas of greatest progress and needs are 
reviewed to provide background to members and assistance in providing feedback. The survey will 
remain open for input for two weeks.   

 
 

FISCAL UPDATE 
 David Giordano, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services 
 
Mr. Giordano provided an update on the District’s fiscal position for the 2022-2023 school year. The 
challenges heading into next fiscal year include a declining enrollment and attendance rate, increased 
operating costs, and insufficient funding for special education. The situation is not unique to PYLUSD; 
surrounding districts are seeing similar trends.  
 

 

LCAP INPUT 

Dr. Linda Adamson, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services 

 

Dr. Adamson reviewed areas of greatest progress and areas of greatest need, aligning with the 

District’s strategic plan. After reviewing recommendations by Cabinet, TAC members were given an 

opportunity to discuss, ask questions, and ultimately provide feedback for each focus group area. 

Surveys remain open for two weeks.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Next Meeting:  

February 24, 2022 

3:30 p.m. 

Board Room 


